

## Principal's Advisory Council 2025-2026

## What is the Principal's Advisory Council (PAC)?

PAC is composed of a principal, teachers, other school personnel, parents, and community members. It is intended to be an advisory board that represents all stakeholders of the school community to the principal. The primary responsibility is to support and advise the principal in implementing the district's strategic plan. The key to a successful PAC depends upon a good working relationship among all members of the Council. Each member of the Council shares their unique perspective and knowledge of the school's needs, as they affect all students during PAC meetings.

## When Are the Meetings Held?

Meetings are held on Tuesday at 3:15pm and last an hour.

Our meetings will be held on the following dates:

September 16<sup>th</sup>

November 12<sup>th</sup>

January 13<sup>th</sup>

April 21st

## **Looking for New Members:**

We have 2 open positions for the 2025-2026 school year. If you are new to El Rodeo Elementary School this is a great opportunity to get involved with the school.

If you are interested in the two year term, please provide a small paragraph (6 sentences or less) on why you would like to serve and any additional school involvement you have been a part of by Friday, September 5<sup>th</sup>. Please submit your paragraph to Candace Hemphill, Principal's Advisory Council Coordinator. <a href="mailto:chemphill@bhusd.org">chemphill@bhusd.org</a>

\* Your small paragraph will be included on the ballot if voting is necessary. \*